If you need to contact a Village Board Member please contact: Village Office at 493-5340 or Mayor Granger at 689-9874

June 2013

Closed

VILLAGE OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED – on Thursday, July 4th in observance of Independence

STRAWBERRY SOCIAL – on Friday, June 14, 2013 from 4:30pm – 7pm at the Castile United Church of Christ (UCC). All proceeds to benefit to the Doughboy Restoration Fund.

VILLAGE PARK RESERVATIONS – Don't forget about the Village Park for your family, graduation or church picnics this summer. Cost to Village/Town residents to reserve the park is \$75 per day and \$25 is refundable after the key is returned and the pavilion is inspected. Call or stop by the Village office to reserve your date.

SUMMER RECREATION – will be held from Monday July 1 thru Friday July 26, 2013. Recreation is free to anyone living in the Village or Town of Castile and runs from 9am –11:30am, except on swim days. All children must have completed Kindergarten and be 14 years old or younger. Swimming will be on Thursdays, except for the first week when it is on Friday. You may pick up registration forms in the Village office or at the park during Recreation. Thank you to the Castile UCC for their generous donation to our Summer Recreation program!

COMPLETE RESURFACING – of the following village streets will take place in July: Washington, Chapel, East Mill, West Mill, Beechwood, East Railroad, and East Park Road to Lover's Lane.

SWIMMING POOL OWNERS – To avoid being charged for water usage on your sewer bill, please contact the Village Office with your water reading before and after filling your pool. Flip the cover on the new meter **inside** your house to read it. If you need the Village to read the meter, there will be a \$10 service charge.

VILLAGE EMERGENCY CALL LIST – If you are interested in being on the Village's call list regarding emergency information, including water outages and advisories, please contact the Village office and we will add you to the list. If you are currently already on the list you do not need to contact the Village unless your phone number has changed.

ENERGY EFFICIENCY REBATES – are still available through IEEP. All you need is a copy of your current Village electric bill and a filled out pamphlet (available at the Village office) to send in. Rebates are available for a range of appliances, electric water heaters, windows and many other things.